
 

 

20th October 2016             Term: Autumn one               Week: seven 

Reception Class Newsletter 

 

The children loved going for our 

“Welly Walk” along Merelake Way.  

They were so sensible and followed 

our safety rules carefully.  We 

found lots of autumn objects and 

we have used them to create 

colourful rubbings and autumn 

collages back at base.  

 

A big thank you to all the adult 

helpers, your support was very 

much appreciated!  

 

Congratulations to Beatrix and Oliver who are our 

stars of the week.  Keep up the hard work! 

   

Well done to Lucy and Ewan who are all our VIP’s 

this week.  Fantastic manners! 

Have a great half term break, 

Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson 

and Miss Kirby 

Baby photographs 

A special request from Mrs Ling this week, could 

all children bring a photograph of themselves as 

a baby after half term.  The photograph will be 

used in school to form a piece of work/display. 

The photographs will not be returned so please 

make sure it is not your only copy. 

 

Key ring words 

Some of the children are showing signs that 

they are ready to start to learn our key ring 

words.  We will be sending them out shortly.  

The words are a mixture of green words (which 

can be Fredded) and red words (which are 

recognisable by shape).  We call the red words 

“tricky words” and encourage the children to 

stop and think so they don’t get caught out. 

 

Key ring words should be returned to school 

on Wednesday in Homework folders so that 

new ones can be added to send on Friday. 

Please do not compare your child to another.  

Starting reading is a big step and reading 

readiness is different for all children. 

We have had another busy week in 

Reception.  The have been hearing and 

saying sounds in words.  They have been 

trying hard to record a list of ingredients 

for silly soup.   

In RWInc, we looked closely at the sound 

and formation of k, u, and b.  The children 

have enjoyed playing “Dragon’s Den” and 

“Super Smoothie”.  Try the website below 

for free phase 1 and phase 2 activities. 

 


